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4 

      
    Dear Parents, 
    No sooner do I feel I have written a newsletter then it’s time to write another! The weeks are zooming 
    past so quickly! This week, Pine Class went to The Sill Visitor’s Centre where they took part in an arts 
    workshop. They then went on a little walk to Sycamore Gap. 

. 

 

 

 

Tuesday 17th June 

 

Mrs Hamilton and Mrs 
Armstrong will be visiting 
our Year 4 children and 
will be chatting to the 
children about Corbridge 
Middle School. 

 

Friday 13th June 2025 

 

Summer Fair 
 

Our Summer Fair is on Saturday 28th June this year (11am- 
2pm) and we have been beginning to make plans for it. We are 
very grateful for the parents who have offered to help so far 
and if you haven’t let us know yet, but feel like you could 
spare a little bit of time, please email 
admin@slaley.northumberland.sch.uk 

Thank you for your donations so far. During the Week Beginning 
16th June (next week) we would be very grateful for donations 
of toiletries for our tombola stall. 

 
Also, as you all know, over the past few months, the children have 
been involved in a number of musical workshops and have been 
working hard to create a song with the musician Jeremy Bradfield. 
We would like to perform our song to parents and were thinking 
that it would be good to do this at the end of the Summer Fair. 
Next week we will send home a letter to ask how many children 
will be available to sing at 1.45pm, just before the fair ends. 
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     Upcoming Events 

Tuesday 17th June – Reception Class Vision Screening 
Thursday 10th July – Sports Day - 9.30am - 11am (approx) 
Wednesday 16th July - Leavers Assembly - 9.20am - 11am (approx) 
Wednesday 16th July 3.30pm - 5pm - Year 4 Pizza Party 
Thursday 17th July – Reports out to Parents 

Cultural Match - Remaining Dates  

Songwriter rehearsal Monday 23rd June (scroll down for some  
photographs of today’s rehearsal.) 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Next Week’s Clubs 

Monday - Multiskills 

Tuesday - Tennis 

Wednesday - Yoga 

Friday - Running Club (Yr 3 / 4) 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 

Mrs Hayward 😊 

 

Transition Dates 
Friday 27th June – Member of the English team from CMS will visit and will deliver a lesson to Year 4 so that 
they can complete some writing in their new Year 5 English book. 
Tuesday 1st July - Change Detectives (an extra visit to the Middle School for children who may need it) 
Thursday 10th July 5pm - Mid Summer Evening Games at CMS 
Tuesday 8th July - Transition Day– and children in our school will spend the morning in their new year group. 
 
Year Group Transition Meetings with Teachers 
 
For the parents of children who will be moving from Year 2 – to Year 3 
Tuesday 24th June – 3.30pm-4pm 
 
For the parents of children who will be moving from Reception to Year 1 
Wednesday 25th June – 3.30pm-4pm 
 
For the parents of children who will be moving from Nursery to Reception 
Thursday 26th June – 3.30pm -4pm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

             
 

     
 

 


